
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com

May 20, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: UG-210401-2021 Revised Washington Pipeline Replacement Plan  

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade) hereby submits its revised 2021 Washington Pipeline 
Replacement Plan that was originally filed on June 1, 2021.  This filing is pursuant to the 
Commission’s Policy on Accelerated Replacement of Pipeline Facilities with Elevated Risk issued 
December 31, 2012, in Docket UG-120715. 

If there are any questions regarding the master plan, please contact Ryan Privratsky at (509) 734-
4599.   

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachment:  UG-210401-CNGC-Pipeline-Replacement-Program-Plan-05.20.22-r.pdf 
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